Press Release: The Grand Palais Hergé exhibition – a resounding success!
Between 28 September 2016 and 15 January 2017, the Grand Palais in Paris was visited by 322,157 people who came to see the Hergé exhibition.

The event, organised by Moulinsart and the Grand Palais Museum, delighted Tintinologists and fans alike.

Visitors were treated to examples of Hergé's many artistic talents, and learned of the author's relationship with contemporary art, dally with abstract painting and meetings with the likes of Andy Warhol and Jean-Pierre Raynaud.

Such significant homage to a comic strip author and the project's success was not down to chance. Working in partnership and mutual respect, no effort was spared to create a unique and groundbreaking exhibition.

Many months of preparation involved the support and expertise of personnel from the Hergé Museum, the Studios Hergé and Moulinsart, working in collaboration with departments of the Grand Palais.

The end result received very impressive media coverage and editorial praise, and was accompanied by conferences, debates and other activities. Above all, visitors were captivated by the exhibition. The event was universally enjoyed.
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